Right to Life of Central California

1742 E. Griffith Way • Fresno, CA 93726 • (559) 229-BABY • www.rtlcc.org • www.ProLifePodcast.net

June 2, 2010

Justice for All c/o David Lee 113 N. Martinson Wichita, KS 67203

Dear Mr. Lee and JFA Staff,

On behalf of our staff, board of directors, and volunteers, thank you for sharing the Justice for All exhibit and training program with Right to Life of Central California this past April. In our discussions with our supporters and community leaders, we found nearly universal acclaim and praise for JFA's outreach, and we are exceedingly pleased with the outcome of our recent partnership in central California and specifically the campus of California State University, Fresno.

At both this outreach and others, we have been encouraged and impressed with the exceptional training provided by the JFA curriculum and seminars. We are especially excited to see your efforts saving the lives of the unborn and their mothers in our local communities and around the country.

Your training staff and interns represent the best in the field of pro-life apologetics, and we were excited to be able to share your organization's expertise with our supporters in Fresno and the surrounding communities.

We are also very thankful for your mentorship and development of our local volunteers and staff members. Rather than simply showing up for a single weekend seminar and leaving, your continued support and insight will surely bear much fruit as our supporters strive to become better pro-life advocates under your guidance.

We are enthusiastically looking forward to growing our working relationship with Justice for All, and we hope to have effective and frequent mutual outreach opportunities in the very near future.

After participating in local training and outreach events in community, we would recommend Justice for All as one of the top pro-life training organizations in the United States. We strongly encourage all pro-life organizations of any size to prayerfully consider partnering with Justice for All for outreach and training within the communities they serve.

In His Service for the Defense of Life,

Jonathan Keller Executive Director

Kyle Goddard Director of Outreach Josh Brahm

Director of Education & P.R.

Board of Directors

Mark Cameron Chairperson Karen Spencer Vice Chair Roberta Genini Secretary Greg Moser Treasurer Syl Bryan, MD Richard M. Caglia Virginia Dalena Frances DeLa Torre, RN Dottie DeMera Deborah Bone Tim Harris David Moeck Therese Swinehart Liz Garvin

Advisory Board

Jorge Acuna Marianne Angelillo Neil Angelillo John Bonner, MD Daniel Borgstadt, MD Mike Briggs Sally Caglia Janet Cameron Mark Cameron Hon. Frank Creede Carmen De La Rosa, MD Doris Dingle Marianne Dunklin, Ph.D. Alice Gallegos Maurice Gillespie, MD Pat Gillespie, RN George Gonzalez, MD Susan Hornor Richard Jones, MD Keith Jura Mary Jura Molly Knuffke Elise Moeck Linda Motschiedler James Patterson Hon. George Radanovich Steve Rontell Richard Spencer Charles Stephens

Staff

Jonathan Keller Executive Director
Victor Fierro
Latinos4Life Director
Josh Brahm
Director of Education
and Public Relations
Debra Hunter
Finance Manager
Kyle Goddard
Director of Outreach
Grace Duyst
Creative Media Intern

Edmund C. Hurlbutt Emeritus